
 

All records are open for members review at the annual meeting. 

http://www.cottonboll.com/north_burns_cemetery 
https://www.facebook.com/NorthBurnsCemetery 

North.Burns.Cemetery@gmail.com 

The North Burns Cemetery Association 
May 1, 2019 

Dear Association Members: 
You are cordially invited to the 2019, North Burns Cemetery Association meeting 
to be held at 1:30pm Saturday, May 18, 2019, at the Burns Flat Church of Christ, 
½ mile South of Burns Flat.  
The 2018 annual meeting of the North Burns Cemetery Association was held on 
May 19th. The minutes of that meeting are posted at 
http://www.cottonboll.com/north_burns_cemetery/North_Burns_Cemetery_Board_Meeting_Minutes_2018.pdf 

Upon the recommendation of active members, a letter was sent in June 2018 to the 
27 area funeral directors with notice of the cemetery rules, fees, and contact 
information.  
There were five interments in 2018. The cemetery directory was installed in 2017 
with plans to replace the aluminum insert periodically. The cost of the original 
insert was $134.99 including shipping. A replacement is scheduled after we verify 
and include changes. The veterans listed were identified at the time of installation. 
If you know of others who were not listed, please inform one of the board 
members, or email North.Burns.Cemetery@gmail.com. Your recommendations are 
requested.  
A list of interred veterans can be viewed on the Cemetery website. 
http://www.cottonboll.com/north_burns_cemetery/North_Burns_Master_List_Veterans.pdf 
The cemetery endowment fund has been running a deficit for several years. The 
cost of replacing the fence reduced the Cemeteries reserve account. Further, low 
interest rates, royalties, and contributions are not generating enough income to 
meet the annual operating expenses.  
Your contributions, large or small, are essential to continue maintaining the 
cemetery at the present standards. Contributions should be mailed to Beverly 
Mullins, Treasurer, North Burns Cemetery at Post Office Box 25 Burns Flat, OK 
73624.  
We appreciate your support and hope you will attend the May 18th meeting.  
Sincerely, 

 

Terry L. Shinn 
Secretary 
North Burns Cemetery Association 

Post Office Box 25 
Burns Flat, OK 73624 
21346 East 1170 Road, 
Foss, OK 

Board Officers 2018 - 2019 
• Chris Ruiz, President   (580) 330-2781 
• Steve Kennemer, Vice President (580) 243-7859 
• Beverly Mullins, Treasurer   (580) 331-8655 
• Terry L. Shinn, Secretary  (713) 213-5106 
• Christina Schneberger, Member (580) 243-7215 


